
VILLAGE OF DELHI 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

June 5, 2018 
 

 

Present:  Roger Hillstrom, Chair; Duane Sturdevant, Vice Chair; Debbie Misner, Heather Lipton- 

Phelps, Jean Krzyston, Dave Curley, David Wakin Permanent Alternate, Tom Little CEO 

and Kristin Janke Schneider, Delaware County Planning Department 

 

Absent:             Eric Efthimiou  

Guests:              

 

 

Regular Meeting: 

 

Chair Roger Hillstrom opened the regular meeting of the Village of Delhi Planning Board at 6:00 pm. 

 

Chair Hillstrom asked for approval of the May 1, 2018 minutes. 

 

Duane Sturdevant made motion to accept the minutes. Debbie Misner seconded the motion. All 

members approved. 

 

New Business: 

 

 

Quarter Moon Café Sidewalk Permit 

 

An application was submitted for sidewalk seating by Carver Ferrill for 53 Main St. Many questions 

were asked with lack of information based on the application, and was tabled till the July meeting. 

 

A motion to table application requesting more information was done by Dave Curley, and seconded by 

Duane Sturdevant. All members approved. 

 

 

 

Training Requirements – http://nymir.org/zoning reg.shtml 

 

Miscellaneous: 

 

Kristin Janke Schneider shared information on the Delaware County Planning Board, will be 

traveling and will be in the Hamden area October 3, 2018 from 5-6 pm. 

 

 

 

Heather Lipton- Phelps made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Debbie Misner seconded the motion. All 

members approved. Meeting adjourned at 6:36 PM. 

 

 

 

 

http://nymir.org/zoning%20reg.shtml


Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Amber Phraner 

Planning Board Secretary  


